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Attn: Renewable Energy Resources Eligibility 

 

October 12, 2013 

 

Re: H. K. Sanders application for consideration as an Existing Renewable Resource under Rhode Island’s Renewable 

Portfolio Standard 

 

Ms. Massaro, 

 

Vermont Public Power Supply Authority (“VPPSA”) is pleased to submit this application on behalf of the Village of 

Morrisville Water & Light Department for eligibility as an Existing Renewable Energy Resource for H. K. Sanders 

generating station under Rhode Island’s renewable portfolio standard. H. K. Sanders is an existing daily-cycle hydroelectric 

generation facility located on the Green River in Hyde Park, VT and has been in commercial operation since 1983.  

 

VPPSA is acting on behalf of the Village of Morrisville Water & Light Department and will be the primary contact for this 

application. 

 

Note that while the facility is eligible under the Existing standard of the Renewable Portfolio Standard in the State of Maine, 

the certifying order from that state is not available for submission. The unit’s eligibility in Maine can be verified 

independently though the Nepool GIS system or with the Maine Public Utilities Commission. 

 

Provided below for reference is a schedule of appendixes and attachments: 

 

Appendix B – included per application instructions section 1.8 

Appendix C – included per application instructions section 3.3 

 

Should there be any additional questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Gregory E. Morse, ERP 

Sr. Power Analyst 

Vermont Public Power Supply Authority 


























